
Choosing a logo for our project..  

.. wasn’t the easiest thing. 

At our first meeting in Iceland in October 2018 we decided that the Netherlands were 
responsible for the voting process. We decided to make it an online voting. 

All the participating schools were to encourage their students to create the most beautiful 
logos for our project “Living in a challenging world”. After that each school had to organize 
an in-school voting in order to pick the best 3 logos for the school (country). As a result we 
had a collection of 15 logos for the big final. 

In February 2019, when all schools 
were in Greece for the first meeting, 
the online voting started. 

All the logos were given names and 
they were visible not only in                
E-twinning but also on the voting 
platform Surveyhero.com. 

 

 

 

All the schools received their own QR-code that made it possible for the 
students and the teachers to vote. 

 

 

A separate 
ranking was 
made for every 
country.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dick Rijnsdorp                  
The Netherlands 



Then, giving 10 points to the first, 
6 points to the second and 3 
points for the third, an overall 
ranking was made in Excel.  

 

 

 

 

 

And thus bluehand was voted the logo of our project.

 


